Dear Parents,

Enclosed please find enrollment forms for the 2011-2012 school year. To ease the paperwork burden, we have completed them for you to the best of our ability. <u>Please review them carefully for accuracy and completeness</u>.

The forms are due to the CHC Office by Thursday, April 28th. Please make every effort to make sure that they are handed in on time in order to facilitate planning for next year.

We have enclosed additional forms when we are aware of children who will be enrolling for the first time next year. If we have not done so in your case, or if you are aware of any other students who would like to enroll, additional blank copies are available in the office.

With thanks,

CHC Office Staff